

Stockholm, 28 August 2002

Ministry for Foreign Affairs

Minister for Foreign Affairs

Mr Sacha Goldman
Secretary General of the
Executive Office,
Association for the International
Ethical, Political and Scientific Collegium

Dear Mr Goldman,

Thank you for your kind invitation to join the International Ethical, Political and Scientific Collegium and to attend the founding meeting in Bled, Slovenia, 5-6 October. The thoughts, expressed in the appeal published in February, on how to address some of the global challenges we are facing today are of great relevance for political decision-makers around the world.

I feel very honoured to have received your invitation and I strongly support the idea of establishing the Collegium, which I hope will become a forum where new ideas can be shared by persons with different experiences and background. I gladly accept to become a member of the Collegium, but due to the parliamentary elections in Sweden in September, I can not yet give you a definite answer regarding my participation in the October meeting.

Yours sincerely,

Anna Lindh

+46 8 723 11 76